The Family Photoshoot Has Now Moved to Sunday 27t November

FAMILY
PHOTOSHOQT

There will be the great opportunity of having a
family photo shoot sesslon at the school on
Sunday 20th November.

With the chance to book your 1Cminute skot for a
£10.00 fee and the opportunity to choose from a
range of sitings - whether these are festive
themed, full family pictures, or simply of your
child(ren) - these make for great family memories
and gifts.

With no purchase obligation, prices start from
£12.00, meaning you could have Christmas all
snapped and wrapped up with a short visit to the
school . . . Further detalls to follow.

To reserve your slot please email pta@ickleford.herts.sch.uk and pay either cash or cheque to Ickleford
School PTA for £10. Slots are available between 10:30am and 2pm
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